
 
 

Due to COVID-19, the Juice Summit 

will not be held in 2020 
 
 

Save the date for the 2021 edition of the Summit, on October 6&7 at the same location - 

Hilton Antwerp Hotel 4* in Antwerp, Belgium. 

 

This difficult decision was not taken lightly. Considering the continued uncertainty, the global 

COVID-19 pandemic is creating postponement to 2021 was the best action to take in order to 

ensure the safety of our attendees as well as being able to maintain the same quality event 

the Juice Summit has always offered in the past. 

 

We do express apology for this cancellation which was not anticipated at all. Rest assure that 

we will come back in 2021 for a special edition of the Juice Summit!  

 
Kindest regards, 

The Juice Summit team 

 

 


